
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 12, 2017 12:47:48 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 8:53 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Romeo Barbosa

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I understand that distribution rates charge is required to cover for the losses and the maintenance. But
part of this distribution rates is a SCAM. I live on airport road in Caledon where the power lines go the
Town of Caledon.
The residents in the town of Caledon do not get charged normal residential rates but I get charged low
density even though I get power from the line much before Caledon Town so my distribution rates
should be much lower than the town. Yet I have to pay distribution rates that are almost 100% of my
usage and demand. Can't believe there is no one listening to me. I tried to write before and even called
up. This should be a very fair process. We all pay taxes and we should be treated fairly. BTW: My
monthly bills are close to
$400 even though I have all the smart setups etc...$200 is distribution. I feel like I am being robbed of
$ 200 every month by Hydro One.

Thanks.

Romeo Jack Barbosa

-- Attachment --
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